
More  visits  clocked  up  on
VisitScotland’s Ghost Trail

VisitScotland  is  celebrating  its  50th
anniversary  this  year  and  is  able  to
report that many more people are visiting
locations  on  its  Ghost  Trail  including
Edinburgh Castle and Greyfriars Kirk.
In 1999 there were 2.2 million visits to 10 attractions and
last year that figure had increased to 3.9 million.

The Moffat Centre for Travel and Tourism Business Development
Glasgow Caledonian University provided the figures for those
visiting spooky locations.

Greyfriars  Kirk  had  the  biggest  boost  with  51,000  people
visiting last year compared with only 13,000 in 1999.

Halloween is a term used by Burns in the 18th century. Find
VisitScotland’s Ghost Trail here.
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Malcolm  Roughead,  Chief  Executive  of  VisitScotland,
said:  “Halloween  brings  huge  tourism  potential  and  these
figures  prove  how  Scotland’s  bloody  history,  looming
landscape,  and  spooky  superstitions  are  a  huge  draw  for
visitors. 

“As it is VisitScotland’s 50th anniversary, it’s encouraging to
see that attractions featured within our Ghost Trail have seen
great growth over the years and while this is VisitScotland’s
own milestone, it’s very much an anniversary to be shared with
our industry colleagues and partners.

“With  more  and  more  attractions  introducing  eerie  events,
Halloween shows no signs of stopping but ghosts are said to
haunt  these  locations  year-round,  so  there  are  plenty  of
opportunities to extend these festivities beyond October and
November and capitalise on the public’s fascination with the
supernatural.”
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The Proclaimers at Edinburgh Castle Summer 2019 (when the
castle  was  not  being  very  spooky……)  Photo:
www.MartinMcAdam.com


